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Dear Parents, Guardians and Friends, 

 

OPEN NIGHT AND BOOK FAIR - RECORD ATTENDANCE. 

The Open Night and Book Fair was a huge success and we were well supported by our    

parent community. Our attendance figures show that we had a record number of parents in 

attendance which amounted to 76% on the night.  Thanks to our ever hard working teachers 

and students for their preparation and presentation of work for this prestigious event.     

The Book Fair sales amounted to over $7000.00! Thanks to Mrs Jessica Barallon, our Library Officer, for all 

the organisation, presentation and the additional hours put in to make the event an overwhelming success. 

The presentation of the library was spectacular, contributing to the óCurious Creatures and Wild Mindsô 

theme. An additional thanks to Mrs Kylie Bosman for assisting with her shop keeper skills. The Book Fair 

would not have been so successful without the support of our parents. We would like to thank all our par-

ents that made a contribution to the sales over the duration of the Book Fair. A portion of the funds raised 

will be used to further resource our school library.  A big thank you also goes to our hard working P&C 

members for the delicious sausage sizzle they provided on the night. 

 

PARENT AND CAREGIVER SURVEYS 

All parents and caregivers would have received an email from the school by now, 

requesting for you to complete our online parent survey. The information gath-

ered from the surveys will be used to assist in planning and shaping the future of 

our school. I request all parents and caregivers to please make some time to 

complete our surveys. All staff and Year 5/6 students will complete surveys to 

gather information pertaining directly to them.  The closing date and time for the 

parent surveys is: Friday, 11 September, 2020 @ 3:00pm.   

 

QUOTE  

ñHardships often prepare ordinary people for an extraordinary destiny.ò  

C.S. Lewis. 
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Thursday 3  
September 

Kindy & Pre-
Primary  
Athletics 
Carnival 

Friday 4 
September 

Athletics 
Carnival 
Years 1-6 

Thursday 
10  
September 

RUOK? 
 Day 

Thursday 
17 
September 

Red Hill 
Excursion 
 
P3,P4,P5,P6 

Monday 21  
September 

Scitech 
Excursion 
 
A3,A4,A5,A6 

REMINDER: EARLY CLOSE EVERY WEDNESDAY AT 2.30PM 
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BOOK WEEK FESTIVITIES  
 

Last week, our whole school participated in the inaugural Book Week celebrations. What a fantastic week we had. It 
truly is a highlight in our year. Students listened to stories by Mr Guy, Miss Lowe and Mrs Bell, participated in a BOOK 
QUIZ and got new books in our Great Book Swap. 
 
Our Dress Up Assembly was a great success as you can see from the collage of photoôs. The week finished on Friday 
with all of the classes reading around the school. Bring on 2021!!! 
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YLb5¸ нлнм 

5ŜŀŘƭƛƴŜ ммκлфκнлнл 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƻũŜǊŜŘ ŀ ǇƭŀŎŜ ŦƻǊ нлнм ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƳŜ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜ ǘƻ  

ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ Ŧǳƭƭ ŜƴǊƻƭƳŜƴǘΦ 

bƻǘŜΥ 

! ƴŜǿ LƳƳǳƴƛǎŀǝƻƴ IƛǎǘƻǊȅ {ǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǎƻ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ǎǳǇǇƭƛŜŘΦ 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƴƻ ƭƻƴƎŜǊ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǇƭŀŎŜƳŜƴǘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŀŘǾƛǎŜ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜ !{!tΦ 
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GIFTED AND TALENTED: Primary Extension and Challenge 
 (PEAC) 

 
ASSESSMENT OF YEAR 4 STUDENTS FOR THE PEAC PROGRAM 

 
The PEAC Program provides part time extension and enrichment for exceptionally able students in Years 5 and 6. 
 
PEAC offers a range of courses that provide identified students with work that is intellectually challenging. 
 
All students in Year 4 will have the opportunity to be assessed for suitability for the PEAC Program. 
 
Testing at Anne Hamersley Primary School will occur on Tuesday 20th October, 2020. 

 

The scores from the test will be used in the selection of students for PEAC courses and extension programs during 2021 
to 2022 and also to inform educational provision in schools. 
 
If you do not wish for your child to be included in the PEAC assessment, please notify the school in writing by Monday 
21st September, 2020. 

The message for R U OK?Day 2020 is: 

ôTHEREõS MORE TO SAY AFTER R U OK?õ 

 

For more information see ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦŦŀŎŜōƻƻƪΦŎƻƳκǊǳƻƪŘŀȅκ  


